
 

 

December 7, 2016 

 

To all Local Spiritual Assemblies and 

registered Bahá’í groups  
 

Dearest Bahá’í Friends, 
 

We are pleased to make available to you the attached document prepared 

by the Institute for Studies in Global Prosperity, which provides news that 

it is now accepting applications for a graduate seminar, “Discourse and 

Social Transformation: Achieving Coherence,” to be offered at Louhelen 

Bahá’í School in July 2017. 
 

Details on the seminar’s content, prerequisites, exact dates, and costs are 

supplied in the attached document, as is information on who is eligible to 

apply and a link to the application form itself. Please note that applications 

must be received by January 31. 
 

We encourage you to share news of this opportunity as soon as possible 

with the young adults in your communities. 

 

 With loving Bahá’í greetings, 

 
 Kenneth E. Bowers 

 Secretary 

 

Attachment 

 


